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ST. ANNE’S NANTWICH NEWSLETTER  
ST. ANNE’S CHURCH 

PILLORY STREET, NANTWICH CW5 5SS 
Tel: 01270 625494 

Email  stannesnantwich@btinternet.com Website Address www.stannesnantwich.co.uk 
Parish Twitter Feed @stannesnantwich 

Parish Priest: Fr. Tony Grace   
Fr Michael Ryan OMI 

Permanent Deacons: Rev. Peter Mascarenhas and Rev. John Penny 
The  Community Hub is available for private events during term time,  

Information and bookings: https://hallbookingonline.com/stanne 
IN NEED OF A PRIEST Please contact Fr Tony Grace on 01270 877736 

Prayer and Mass Intentions can be sent by email to: stannesnantwich@btinternet.com

Saturday 21st June 
St Aloysius Gonzaga 

5.00pm Vigil Mass 
Most Holy Body and Blood of 
Christ 

Thanksgiving for a successful 
operation outcome  
Birthday Anniversary for June Grace 
RIP

Sunday 22nd June  9.30am Mass   
Most Holy Body and Blood of 
Christ 

Caroline Sarah Curran RIP  Recently 
Deceased 
Thanksgiving for the safe delivery of 
Aria Grace Atherton

Monday 23rd June 
St Ethelreda

No Mass or Service Today

Tuesday 24th June 
Nativity of St John the Baptist 

9.30am 
10.00am 

Exposition and Confession 
Mass 

Pat and Teresa Monaghan RIP

Wednesday 25th June 12.30pm Funeral Service for Caroline Sarah 
Curran

Thursday 26th June 
St Josemaria Escriva de Balaguer 

9.30am 
10.00am 

Exposition and Confession 
Mass 

John Procter RIP Anniversary 
Thanksgiving for the safe delivery of 
Aria Grace Atherton

Friday 27th June 
The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus

No Mass or Service Today

Saturday 28th June 
The Immaculate Heart of Mary 

5.00pm Vigil Mass 
Sts Peter and Paul 

Felicity O’Dowd (sick)

Sunday 29th June  
Sts Peter and Paul 

9.30am Mass   
Sts Peter and Paul 

Thanksgiving for Fr Tony’s 35th 
Anniversary of his Ordination 

Funeral for Caroline 
Sarah Curran RIP on 
Wednesday 25th June at 
12.30pm to be held here 
at St Annes. Please pray 
for the repose of 
Caroline’s soul and keep 
her family and friends in 
your prayers.
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Last week’s Envelope & 
Loose Plate - £422.54 

Card Machine - £51 

Offertory received by 
Bank transfer in April = 

£2780 

Thank you

Churches Together in Nantwich 
Christian Aid week Collection total 

= £1549.95 inc £158.55 from St 
Annes  Thank you

Can the holder of envelope 
box 54  please contact Teri in the 
presbytery or via email at 
stannesnantwich@btinternet.com

The Card machine at the back of 
church is a convenient way of 

making donations to support the 
Mission of the Church in St 

Anne’s, or there are options to 
support the Red Boxes/ Missio 

and the SVP  
Alternatively, please scan QR 

code to take you to our donation 
web page or use the link. Many 

thanks. https://
donate.mydona.com/st-anne-

nantwich 

Missio Red boxes– Please bring 
your boxes for year end counting 

by handing them to Pauline 
Binnie our Missio Local 

Secretary.   
Privacy Notice The parish of St Anne’s sometimes collects personal information about 
parishioners. All personal information is collected, processed and stored in accordance with the 
General Data Protection Regulations. This is retained only as necessary and used by the 
Parish/Diocese for the benefit of the Parish and for legitimate reasons such as administrative 
and religious purposes. 
You can read our full privacy notice at www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/privacy-notice. 
RC Diocese of Shrewsbury is a Registered Charity No.234025

Pope’s June Prayer Intention Remembering Pope Francis, in 
June, we pray with the Holy Father for each one of us to find 
consolation in a personal relationship with Jesus, and that 

from his Heart, we may learn to have compassion for the world.

The SVP are offering 
support to anyone who is in 

debt or struggling with 
energy bills.  For 

confidential assistance 
please contact a member of 
the SVP or Deacon John.

St Annes 200 Club 2025 To 
date membership has raised 
£49,000. 

We are looking forward to you 
renewing your membership - or 
most importantly:  Joining our 
community if you are not 
already a memberYou might win 
£100 every month!!See flyer at 
church entrance on the ways to 
subscribe

Gloria is hymn no.489 
Creed is hymn no. 545

FAMILY & SOCIAL GROUP STAYS AT CASTLERIGG THIS AUGUST. 
Castlerigg Manor is a Catholic residential youth centre in the Lake District 
and it’s opening its doors to family groups and social groups 
this August. There are single rooms, twin rooms, and large family rooms at 
very cheap rates. Guests have access to the grounds, chapel, games 
room, and lounges, with Keswick and the Lake only a short walk away. 
For more info director@castleriggmanor.co.uk or 
www.castleriggmanor.com/open

Lourdes by Jumbulance

Chester Across Group are going to Lourdes on 14th to 23rd 
August. There are vacancies for sick and disabled pilgrims and for 
nurses and helpers. For more information, please contact Tony 
Murphy on 07881-656-974 or tonymurphyefc2002@yahoo.co.uk

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Here’s a text if you’ve only a minute ... 
 

‘Sit at my right hand, until I make your foes your footstool.’        Psalm  
 
‘This is my body, which is for you.’           Second Reading 
 
‘You give them something to eat.’               Gospel 

 
Let us pray for the willingness to make present in our world  

the love of Christ shown to us in the Eucharist. 
Lord Jesus Christ, we worship you living among us  

in the sacrament of your body and blood.  
May we offer to our Father in heaven  
a solemn pledge of undivided love. 

        Old Opening Prayer  

This week’s texts if you want to reflect further: 
Genesis 14:18–20; Psalm 109 (110); 1 Cor. 11:23–26; Luke 9: 11–17 

If you’d like to receive Prego by email each week, sign up at  
www.stbeunosoutreach.wordpress.com 

 

ST BEUNO’S OUTREACH IN THE DIOCESE OF WREXHAM 

‘And they all ate and were satisfied …’ 

Feeding the hungry, India ©
 Plato Terenetev on Pexels, 2020 

Prego Leaflet 
The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

(Corpus Christi) 
Year C, Sunday 22nd June 2025 

 
‘This is my body, which is for you’ 

The feast of Corpus Christi honours Jesus Christ, who is truly made 
present to us through the bread and wine. We celebrate also the 
Church as the living Body of Christ in all its humanity and messiness.     
Melchizedek, the king of Salem and a high priest, brings bread and 
wine and blesses Abram after Abram’s victory in battle. This foretells 
Jesus’s ultimate sacrifice of himself, and of how we are united with him 
through the Eucharist. (First Reading) 
The Psalm continues with this theme, proclaiming the destiny of Jesus 
as saviour, overcoming sin, evil and death for all.  
In the Second Reading, Paul is responding to reports of the 
Corinthians’ inappropriate and abusive behaviour, particularly during 
the celebration of the Eucharist. His retelling of the Last Supper is a 
reminder of the sacredness and unity of the sacrament and the need to 
honour Jesus’s great sacrifice.  
The Gospel recounts the miracle of the loaves and fishes. The food 
multiplies as it is handed from person to person, reminding us that 
God’s love is to be shared with others and is abundant.  
As Pilgrims of Hope in this Jubilee year, we pray that we will be united 
in the healing power of God’s unending love. Through sharing 
in the Eucharist, we are provided with the living bread that 
gives us strength and nourishment for all of life’s struggles.  

Opening Prayer 
O God, who in this wonderful Sacrament  
have left us a memorial of your Passion,  

grant us, we pray, so to revere the sacred mysteries  
of your Body and Blood  

that we may experience in ourselves the fruits of your redemption.  

Ethiopian icon: The Last Supper 
©

 1968-2014 B
osephotoarchiv 

Second Reading  1 Corinthians 11: 23–26 

B rothers and Sisters: I received from the Lord what I also 
delivered to you; that the Lord Jesus, on the night when he was 

betrayed took bread and, when he had given thanks, he broke it, and 
said, ‘This is my body, which is for you. Do this in remembrance of 
me.’ In the same way also he took the cup, after supper, saying, ‘This 
cup is the new covenant in my blood. Do this, as often as you drink 
it, in remembrance of me.’ For as often as you eat this bread and 
drink this cup, you proclaim the Lord’s death until he comes. 

I take some time to slow down as I prepare for prayer, becoming aware of 
the Lord next to me. I notice how I am feeling, and those parts of my body 
where I might be holding tension.  
Breathing steadily, I draw together all that is on my mind and gently give it 
over to the Lord, trusting that he will hold any worries or problems I might 
have in his strong and loving hands.  
As I read Paul’s letter to the early, troubled church in Corinth, it may lead me 
to reflect on the state of the Church today.   
I might focus on my own parish community, or on the global Church of which 
I am also a member. I consider the ways in which different communities, 
including those of different beliefs, relate to one another.  
How far do I feel it is a place of acceptance, inclusion and love?  
I take some time to talk to the Lord about how we might be united in our 
relationship with God in a deeper, more meaningful way.  
I reflect on how we might better understand and express our Christian 
responsibilities towards others and the wider world.   
I consider what it means to share in Jesus’s sacrifice in other aspects of my 
life. Do I feel guided and nourished by his example in my everyday actions, 
my work, or my family relationships?  
I talk to the Lord about my experiences of being loved, or of showing love to 
others, and ponder how that feels.  
I confide in him about any relationships or situations that might benefit from 
more openness, generosity or sacrifice.  
I take time to listen to the Lord’s tender response, imagining him holding out 
his gifts of bread and wine. I accept them with thanks, and a renewed 
commitment to embody his love in my everyday life.   
 

Gospel   Luke 9: 11–17 

A t that time, Jesus spoke to the crowd of the kingdom of God and 
cured those who needed healing. Now the day began to wear 

away, and the Twelve came and said to him, ‘Send the crowd away to 
go into the surrounding villages and countryside to find lodging and 
get provisions, for we are here in a desolate place.’ But he said to them, 
‘You give them something to eat.’ They said, ‘We have no more than 
five loaves and two fish – unless we are to go and buy food for all 
these people.’ For there were about five thousand men. And he said to 
his disciples, ‘Make them sit down in groups of about fifty each.’ And 
they did so, and made them all sit down. And taking the five loaves 
and two fish, he looked up to heaven and said a blessing over them. 
Then he broke the loaves and gave them to the disciples to set before 
the crowd. And they all ate and were satisfied. And what was left over 
was picked up: twelve baskets of broken pieces.  

I come to a place of quiet and settle slowly into this time with the Lord.  
When I feel ready, I read the Gospel passage slowly, maybe a couple of times, 
taking in the details as best I can.  
I may like to place myself in the scene, in whichever aspect I feel most drawn 
to. I take in the sounds, smells and atmosphere of this huge gathering.  
Perhaps I am one of the thousands of people seeking Jesus’s attention, looking 
for his help with a specific problem.  
How does he respond? Do I feel noticed?  
How do those around me support and feed me while I wait for the Lord to 
come to me? 
Or I might see myself more in the role of the disciples, assisting and trying to 
protect Jesus. I reflect on how readily I notice or respond to others’ needs, 
particularly when I am in a position of power.  
I talk openly to the Lord about times where I, or others, may have put rules, 
processes or practicalities before compassion and care.  
Hearing Jesus’s instructions to ‘give them something to eat’, I consider who he 
might be calling me to feed … perhaps with practical support, a listening ear, 
some company, or guidance. I share with the Lord any obstacles that might 
prevent me from feeding others, and ask for his help in overcoming them.  
I end with a prayer of gratitude, reassured that his love is abundant and will 
never run out. 

Lourdes 
Hospitality: The 
next Lourdes 
Hospitality focus 
group meeting will 
take place at St 
Columba's Chester ( 
Newman Room ) on 
Wednesday July 
2nd at 7.30pm . All 
Hospitality members 
are welcome to 
attend .
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Celebrate the Jubilee at WeBelieve, a festival of 
Catholic Life gathering the Church to share the 
hope that we have in Christ. From 25th-28th July, 
join us for four days of music, keynotes, 
conversation & worship at St Mary’s College, 
Oscott, Birmingham. Featuring Dr Gianna 
Emanuela Molla (daughter of St Gianna Molla), Fr 
Paul Murray, Msgr Michael Nazir-Ali, AnMari, 
The Southwell Consort, Fr Toby Lees & many 
more. Early Bird Tickets available now at 
www.webelievefestival.com

From St Joseph’s Eucharistic Shrine, Stockport 
Day of Formation in Liturgical Prayer & Sacred 
Music: A day of study, prayer, music and reflection. 
Led by Fr Guy Nicholls, Director of the St John Henry 
Newman Institute of Liturgical Music. Saturday 28th 
June at St Joseph’s Eucharistic Shrine, Tatton Street, 
Stockport, SK1 1EJ. A practical day course on 
understanding the Liturgy and use of Scared Music 
within Mass. Begins at 11am and ends with a sung 
Mass at 5pm. Cost £5 per person (suggested donation 
payable on the day). Bring a packed lunch. Tea/coffee 
and biscuits provided. To book or for more 
information, please email stockportshrine@gmail.com

Unveiled Faces: Healing & 
Transformation with the Saints, 
27 – 29 June 2025 
A weekend led by Fr Emmanuel 
Mansford, CFR contemplating the 
healing and transformational work 
of grace in the ordinary and 
imperfect lives of the saints. In the 
light of their example, the retreat 
will offer an opportunity to reflect 
on and to seek healing for the 
wounds in our own lives.  
For more information and to book: 
https://
christianheritagecentre.com/
events/unveiled-faces/ 

https://djwhvl04.eu1.hubspotlinksstarter.com/Ctc/2P+113/djWHvl04/VVT6mH2W-ZwgVWCP6X1X5w8QW8VsNl15wSCfLN8kT_BW3m2ndW7lCdLW6lZ3kRW1z4yhd4wdGhGW5w8CDc8nS18VW1-6QL93CXdFhW4_Gldp2PVwWKW11MTlG8B5ld6W5j1m8s7DDmFtW4jkpHQ94-0RzW5StjH14x0kg_W2b9VNr3jNSK5W68FBcH7FtT2yW1z0BzZ2p5YXcVB-b8n3jVB5NW4CHWph4354wJW52RCcr66Wkw5W319_Ks3QZTC3N37DZN_c2BDPW4MHg_c3SHxzKW5Z74Wx7BG0XdW4Lx88T7N7kh8W7gjgRV3MvdQjW78-S9s6CZ4sPW3pB3gk1rD8_DW1hdzG55Hyz2PW9jB2VH6l2tqhf6Mc2cz04
mailto:philippe.blenkiron@gmail.com
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https://djwhvl04.eu1.hubspotlinksstarter.com/Ctc/2P+113/djWHvl04/MWX80HgcKMyW1q0GdQ99t8sHW8BHpjy5xV2xYN91mn8K3m2ndW7Y8-PT6lZ3mlN17MKZzK3lp6VbdQHX3PRrmqV6NT1B8B5bYkVznRXX98BsPmW6xkN4b1Jb_3fW2y1ZyN1Nm95ZN2WrPqM3d9Q8W4YdJRm4CkQ65V5yCBg5vCxTvW7cRDwT4yWSsSW5BHF_m2013TpW3TfbtT26JSYnW3lPX3q1DzhPqW8TftvY2DWLxMW1dCqcK40GwRFW734Qsk1JkcKMW2R5Ncz6Wl2D0M2158ryNvTmW5QHwvz5WfWqxW8rLm085xgtt2W3G0gYS5d-D7vW45lnxG2w3qYsV3_X_37_46cwN7HTZsYNXGl5W8RGqmC4pFHV-N51lPQPbzpPpf5qwQn-04
https://djwhvl04.eu1.hubspotlinksstarter.com/Ctc/2P+113/djWHvl04/MWX80HgcKMyW1q0GdQ99t8sHW8BHpjy5xV2xYN91mn8K3m2ndW7Y8-PT6lZ3mlN17MKZzK3lp6VbdQHX3PRrmqV6NT1B8B5bYkVznRXX98BsPmW6xkN4b1Jb_3fW2y1ZyN1Nm95ZN2WrPqM3d9Q8W4YdJRm4CkQ65V5yCBg5vCxTvW7cRDwT4yWSsSW5BHF_m2013TpW3TfbtT26JSYnW3lPX3q1DzhPqW8TftvY2DWLxMW1dCqcK40GwRFW734Qsk1JkcKMW2R5Ncz6Wl2D0M2158ryNvTmW5QHwvz5WfWqxW8rLm085xgtt2W3G0gYS5d-D7vW45lnxG2w3qYsV3_X_37_46cwN7HTZsYNXGl5W8RGqmC4pFHV-N51lPQPbzpPpf5qwQn-04
https://djwhvl04.eu1.hubspotlinksstarter.com/Ctc/2P+113/djWHvl04/MWX80HgcKMyW1q0GdQ99t8sHW8BHpjy5xV2xYN91mn8K3m2ndW7Y8-PT6lZ3mlN17MKZzK3lp6VbdQHX3PRrmqV6NT1B8B5bYkVznRXX98BsPmW6xkN4b1Jb_3fW2y1ZyN1Nm95ZN2WrPqM3d9Q8W4YdJRm4CkQ65V5yCBg5vCxTvW7cRDwT4yWSsSW5BHF_m2013TpW3TfbtT26JSYnW3lPX3q1DzhPqW8TftvY2DWLxMW1dCqcK40GwRFW734Qsk1JkcKMW2R5Ncz6Wl2D0M2158ryNvTmW5QHwvz5WfWqxW8rLm085xgtt2W3G0gYS5d-D7vW45lnxG2w3qYsV3_X_37_46cwN7HTZsYNXGl5W8RGqmC4pFHV-N51lPQPbzpPpf5qwQn-04
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A Cathedral welcome

On Saturday 7 June, Shrewsbury Cathedral welcomed supporters from 
across the diocese for a memorable Diocesan Mission Mass. Supporters 
and volunteers gathered from parishes including Hazel Grove, Market 
Drayton, Shifnal, Chester, Stalybridge and Appleton, alongside the regular 
Cathedral congregation.

Fr Anthony Grace, Missio Diocesan Director for Shrewsbury, organised a 
coach from St Gabriel’s, Alsager and St Anne’s, Nantwich, bringing about 
50 people to join this special celebration.

Bishop Mark Davies led the Mass, joined by Missio’s National Director, Fr 
Anthony Chantry and Fr Dermot Byrne MHM, the British Regional of the 
Mill Hill Missionaries.

mailto:philippe.blenkiron@gmail.com

